PPG meeting  25/04/14 

Present  Drs GK and  CR. ML(staff)    ME and  SK (Pt representatives)

Minutes of last meeting approved by all present.

Discussion 
Pharmacy First and minor ailments scheme reiterated by doctors.  Posters and leaflets widely distributed throughout practice.  Doctors once again explained and asked for message to be disseminated that it is inappropriate to use an appointment to obtain calpol and ibuprofen.  Utilising this service would free up capacity. We are not talking about patients with red flag symptoms here.  

Reminder about attending A+E for non emergencies.  Attendance for repeat prescriptions and diagnostics completely inappropriate.  Representative said patients unclear about who to contact OOH.  Explained the number is clearly audible on the practice telephone answerphone.  

Patient reps will try to disseminate this message.  

Concensus of opinion that extended hours am are much appreciated by taxi drivers, nurses and shift workers.   Drs explained that insufficient medical capacity to do this every day.

Patient reps asked to spread message that spitting in the bins and dropping litter in the garden is unhygienic and antisocial and the practice itself pays for upkeep of the garden.
PM Mel Keane wants to improve breadth and demographics of the group and we are always willing to recruit interested members of the practice. 

Next meeting agreed  to be confirmed after summer holidays. 
